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Dear Parents 

 

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to a special occasion to meet the members of staff who teach 

your daughter, as well as her new friends and their parents, on Thursday 14th September from 4:30pm 

until 6.30pm. 

 

Your daughter will remain in school following the end of lessons and afternoon tea will be provided for 

her at 4:00pm. She will then meet you at 4:30pm in the Vitreum to escort you to Centenary Hall. 

Refreshments will be provided for parents before a brief presentation by the Headmistress at 5:15pm. 

 

Those girls interested in beginning (or continuing) instrumental tuition at the School will then have an 

opportunity to meet the Director of Music, Mr Newlove who will outline the musical opportunities 

available at Merchant Taylors’ Girls’ School. This does not commit you in any way but offers the 

opportunity to discuss any other matters relating to your daughter’s musical education. This section of 

the evening should be finished by 7:00pm. 

 

Please would you kindly confirm your attendance to the Welcome Evening online via the 

trybooking link www.trybooking.co.uk/CPH 
 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to the first of many occasions at Merchant Taylors’ 

Senior Girls’ School. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L A Robinson 

Headmistress 
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